
   
MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY  

COMMISSIONERS MEETING 

FY12 PROPOSED BUDGET 

May 10, 2011 

  

The Board of County Commissioners for Cecil County met in session for a public hearing on the FY12 
Proposed Budget at the County Administration Building, 200 Chesapeake Blvd, Elkton, MD.  The following 
members of the Board were present: 

  

            James T. Mullim, President 

            Diana Broomell, Vice President 

            Tari Moore, Commissioner 

            Michael W. Dunn, Commissioner 

            Robert J. Hodge, Commissioner 

  

Constituting a full Board. 

  

The meeting of the Board of County Commissioners for Cecil County, May 10, 2011 was called to order by 
Commissioner Mullin at 2:00 p.m. and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

                         

 President Mullin, opened the meeting with a brief over view of the FY12 Proposed Budget.  The proposed tax 
rate is $.9451 of $100 of assessed value, which is higher than FY11 tax rate of $.9153, which reflects the impact 
of the decline in assessments.  For a second year in a row the Cecil County Board of County Commissioners has 
adopted a tax rate equal to the constant yield rate. 

  

-          PUBLIC HEARINGS –  

  

-          FY 2012 CECIL COUNTY BUDGET- 



  

-          PUBLIC COMMENT –  

  

President Mullin opened the floor for public comment.  The following citizens voiced their concerns/comments 
relating to the FY 2012 proposed budget: 

  

Dr. D'Ette Devine, Superintendent of Cecil County Public Schools 

Lauren Camphausen, President of the Cecil County Board of Education 

Rob Lynn, Elkton, MD  

Wyatt Wallace, Cecil College Trustee, Rising Sun, MD  

Dr. Harry Lenderman, Elkton, MD  

F. Grove Miller, Colora, MD  

Rachel Booher, Rising Sun, MD  

Alicia Honore, Port Deposit, MD  

Zohaid Ishaq, Cecilton, MD  

Susan Neglia, North East, MD  

Julie Rash, Rising Sun, MD  

Roger Singley,Elkton, MD  

Casey Dixon, North East, MD 

Natalie Boccumin, North East, MD  

Kim Sheppard, North East, MD  

Dr. Stephen Pannill, President of Cecil College 

Deb Carter, Earlville, MD 

Mary Jo Jablonski, Elkton, MD  

JoAnn Dawson, North East, MD  

Wayne Suydan, Fair Hill, MD 



Heather Morrissey, Elkton, MD 

Vanessa Brown, Elkton, MD 

Annnarie Hamilton, Elkton, MD 

Karen Moran, Elkton, MD  

Eileen Felice, Elkton, MD  

Mark P. Fisher, Elkton, MD  

Paula Dilley, Colora, MD 

Samantha Grove, North East, MD  

Dr. Rich Bayer, Elkton, MD  

Sharon Rosenberg, North East, MD  

Shelia Murphy, Elkton, MD 

Daniel Scott, Elkton, MD 

Giulia Hodge, Elkton, MD 

John Styer, North East, MD  

Lori Hrinko, Elkton, MD  

Sue Furhman, Elkton, MD  

Kyla DeStefano, Elkton, MD  

Al Reasin, Conowingo, MD 

Jim Donadello, DE 

Dr. Eileen Williams,  

Bill Cox, Rising Sun, MD 

Adam Kunda, Earlville, MD  

  

There being no further business of the Board of County Commissioners of Cecil County, The meeting was 
adjourned at 3:38. P.M.   

  



The next meeting regarding the FY12 Proposed Budget will be Tuesday May 10, 2011, at 7:00P.M., at the 
County Administration Building, 200 Chesapeake Blvd, Suite 1009, Elkton, MD 21921 
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